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Dear Parents,

The new academic year at Samsara The World Academy has commenced and we would like to take the 
opportunity to welcome our dear students and parents from the core of our hearts.

Education can be compared to a great big canvas and this year we would like our students to throw as 
much paint as they can on the canvas of their education.

We appeal to the students, the parents and the teachers to value and uphold the importance of intrinsic 
motivation.

The teachers at Samsara will take action and help the students to achieve academic, sporting, cultural 
and lifelong learning.

Let's continue to work together to help each other to be our best for the world!

Wish you all a grand successful year!

Thank you.


